
Volunteer Officer Report December 2019  

Dannielle Threlfall – School of Computer Science Rep  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Worked synergistically with the Head of School to improve staff training when it comes to 

supervising students on projects. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Successful communication within the school to address any feedback, and received positive 

feedback from the course reps showing that the continued communication within the school 

has been successful. 

Plans for next month 

To continue working collaboratively with the Student Union and the School of Computer 

Science. 


